
This bill is going to take the middle class (me) to the poor house and make the 

poor of our state, destitute.  Why would you even consider a bill that would do 

this to Oregon families for a program that will “do almost nothing to impact 

global climate change” according to OSU.  Ridiculous. 

 

Thanks, 

Kim Greenwaldt 

Associate Accountant 

Boise Cascade Company 

Western Oregon Region 

541-776-6664 

kimgreenwaldt@bc.com 
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